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What is the program? 

- The Music Mentoring Program works to pair music-department affiliated undergraduate 

students with trained mentors from the department’s Musicology and Composition graduate 

programs. All undergraduate students that have contact with the Department of Music through 

courses, ensembles, degree programs, and anything else are welcome and encouraged to sign 

up. Mentors and mentees are free to meet as frequently or infrequently as desired, with options 

for recurring or one-time meetups. 

- During these meetings, pairs can explore questions and concerns relating to their academic 

experiences as students interfacing with music in various ways; mentors will also receive a 

designated TigerCard with PawPoints to treat themselves and their mentees to coffee or snacks 

around campus while they meet. 

 

Why might you direct students to make use of this resource? 

 Possible topics of discussions include (but are not limited to):  

○ Develop a professional and/or support network 

○ Academic questions 

○ Considering majoring in music 

○ Setting up goals and making concrete steps to achieve 

them 

○ Pursuing graduate music studies 

○ Interested in learning more about what music studies looks 

like at the graduate level 

○ Thinking through how to translate your musical and/or 

scholarly passions into potential post-graduation career 

paths 

 

Where do you turn if you have questions about the program? 

- For more information, please visit the Music Mentoring Program landing page on the 

Department of Music website. You or your students can also email us at mmp-

music@princeton.edu with any questions. 
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